Lina Upham

From: Samantha Malloy

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 12:29 PM
To: Lina Upham

Cc: Daniel Smith

Subject: FW: 7/4/20 Marco Island

Please read below....

Respecttully,

Samantha Malloy

Manager of Parks, Culture, & Recreation
City of Marco Island

1361 Andalusia Terrace

Marco Island, FL. 34145

Phone: 239-389-3917

Cell: 239-272-9125

Email: smallov@citvofmarcoisland.com

From: Morgan Steel <M.Steel@zambellifireworks.com>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 12:24 PM
To: Samantha Malloy <SMalloy@cityofmarcoisland.com>

Cc: Danielle Fredrickson <dfredrickson@zambellifireworks.com>

Subject: RE: 7/4/20 Marco Island

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the

sender and know the content is safe.

| completely understand, unfortunately bad weather and high seas have been a issue for several years. This has caused
shells to get wet and equipment being damaged causing no fire to some product. These are acts we cannot control as
an act of God. A big portion of the Marco island budget is the barge at $25,000. Marco Island is welcome to price shop
or source another barge as | certainly was surprised at the $5K increase myself. | am are here to help in any way

possible.

Morgan Steel
Project Manager

Zambelli

FIREWORKS

1060 Holland Drive-Suite J

Boca Raton FL 33487

(561) 395-0955 ext 1201 Office
(561) 395-1799 Fax
(954)-471-0043 Cell
M.Steel@zambellifireworks.com
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